

Congregation B'nai Torah

6510 Hoover Road Indianapolis, IN 46260 Tel: 317-253-5253 Fax: 317-253-5459 Site: www.btorahindy.org Email: office@btorah.org

BS"D

RABBI YISRAEL GETTINGER

PRESIDENT MR. JEREMY HULL

VICE PRESIDENT MR. ISRAEL KEISARI

TREASURER MR. BENTON MARKS

SECRETARY MRS. F. FLAUMENHAFT 2 Elul 5782 August 29, 2022

Dear Members & Friends,

It is time to start thinking about the High Holiday seats. Rosh Hashanah this year will start on Sunday evening, September 25th through Tuesday evening, September 27th. Kol Nidre will be on Tuesday evening, October 4th, with Yom Kippur on Wednesday, October 5th.

The price for seats is \$90 for B'nai Torah members & \$140 for non-members. We will be giving a priority for members for seat selection up until Monday, September 19. A portion of the proceeds from each seat purchased will be allocated to hiring armed security for our High Holiday services.

Please make sure all dues and other commitments to B'nai Torah are satisfied before making your seating arrangements. We are all looking forward to receiving a "clean slate" from the A-lmighty this High Holiday season. It would be appropriate therefore, to wipe our slate of obligations clean as well.

Best wishes to you and your family for a happy & healthy new year.

Sincerely,

Jeremy Hull

President